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Re: SM-KRTR-AM, LLC – Request for Extension of Engineering STA 
  KPRP(AM), Birmingham, AL, (Facility ID No. 13880) 
 

Audio Division Staff: 
 

SM-KRTR-AM, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of KPRP(AM), 650 kHz, Birmingham, AL 
(Facility ID No. 13880) (the “Station”), by its undersigned attorney, hereby requests an extension 
of its existing Engineering Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate the Station at 1 kW 
daytime power, which the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) granted by File No. 
BSTA-20220225AAH.   

After this Engineering STA was granted, the Station timely resumed operations 
(Resumption Notice File No. 20220301AAE) under the STA’s parameters.  Licensee continues its 
diligent efforts to obtain necessary parts and coordinate the installation process needed to replace 
its transmitter and resume licensed operations.  Out of an abundance of caution, Licensee 
respectfully requests a six-month extension of its STA to complete the necessary work.  Licensee 
will notify the Federal Communications Commission expeditiously once it has an update regarding 
its operational status. 

Licensee hereby certifies that neither it nor any party to this application is subject to denial 
of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862. 
Licensee also hereby certifies that the statements here are true, complete, and correct to the best of 
its knowledge and belief, and are made in good faith. 

                                                                               Respectfully submitted, 

 

                                                                               /s/ Francisco R. Montero        
                                                                               Francisco R. Montero 
                                                                               Counsel for SM-KFTI, LLC  
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